
View this email in your browser

View this email in your browser

From the Secretary:
 

18th January 2022

Dear Member

Run Safety
Top was opened yesterday to much fanfare. 
What is less well known is that the arbeiters worked tirelessly filling in parts of
the outer bankina in line with the recommendations of the independent Run
inspector.  It was noticed that someone, possibly a Member, had placed a large,
fixed banner close to the Thoma falling area.  
This banner was erected without reference to the Secretary, and was potentially
dangerous. 
This must not happen again.

The Curzon
On happier notes: the Curzon over the weekend was a thrilling event and it was
a privilege to have the best seat in the house to watch the battle of the elite
riders.   Congratulations are due to Magnus Eger for his third victory in this
race, Pascal Oswald for the fastest time of the season to date, Alex Kriemler,
our new Colours winner, and to Enrico Nani, who at least had the consolation
prize of the NearasDamnit Cup, coming 9th on the first day by a mere 1/100th
second.

Club equipment for sale
There are some Club toboggans, both Trad and FT, which are being retired, but
Members may wish to purchase as Objets d'Art.  In addition, there are a few
rideable toboggans of each type available for purchase.  Moreover, if interested
there are old SL helmets for sale. 
Please contact Jamie Summers if interested.

https://mailchi.mp/00e4c2f2d8ba/newsletter-run-safety-equipment-sale-covid-regulations?e=[UNIQID]
https://mailchi.mp/00e4c2f2d8ba/newsletter-run-safety-equipment-sale-covid-regulations?e=[UNIQID]
mailto:jamie.summers@cresta-run.com


Clarification on Covid Rules
It is possible that the President’s Newsletter regarding the updated entry and
vaccination rules could be misunderstood.  There is no requirement (and
hasn’t been for some time) to quarantine on arrival in Switzerland.  Rules
change so often and so quickly, it is important that anyone planning to visit our
favourite valley undertakes their own research to ensure that they comply with
current regulations.

Best wishes 
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